
Electric Transmission 
P.O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Investing in 
Our Communities 

Learn more upgraded transmission lines   
in Nash County, North Carolina

SCAN HERE 
TO LEARN 

MORE

Dominion Energy image. Not project specific. 

Hathaway-Rocky Mount Postcard_ NW992751V1  SU10_Feb2024.indd   1Hathaway-Rocky Mount Postcard_ NW992751V1  SU10_Feb2024.indd   1 2/15/24   7:36 AM2/15/24   7:36 AM



Protecting the grid against natural and man-made acts is a  
top priority. You can learn more about our commitment to 
safety at powerlines101.dominionenergy.com.
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This map is intended to serve as a 
representation of the project  
area and is not intended for detailed 
engineering purposes.

UPCOMING 
WORK  
MARCH – JUNE 2024

Rebuild transmission line  
between Nash Substation  

and the Duke Energy Progress  
connection point

SUMMER – FALL 2024

Restoration of the right of way

Upcoming work in your community

At Dominion Energy, we provide the reliable, affordable, and increasingly 
clean energy that powers our customers every day. You are receiving this 
postcard to update you on the Hathaway to Rocky Mount 230 kilovolt 
(kV) Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project. To meet current electric 

standards and maintain reliable service, this project  
will rebuild approximately 3.9 miles of an aging double-
circuit electric transmission line in Nash County, North 
Carolina. This project will replace the existing weathering 
steel lattice structures with galvanized steel monopoles 
in the same right of way. 

We completed Phase I of this project between our 
Hathaway and Nash substations last year. In March,  

Phase II construction begins between our Nash Substation and the Duke 
Energy Progress connection point in Rocky Mount, North Carolina.

In early April, we plan to install new wires over Route 301 (North 
Wesleyan Boulevard) near the Thomas A. Betts Parkway intersection. 
Temporary traffic delays (less than 15 minutes at a time) are possible 
during this daytime overhead work. Please follow posted signage  
and traffic instructions. We are committed to working safely and swiftly 
to minimize travel disruptions.

Area restoration will occur in summer and fall 2024. Your electric service 
is not expected to be interrupted as a result of this project. Thank you  
for your patience and understanding while we work in your community.
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CONTACT US  
Website: 	DominionEnergy.com/RockyMount
Phone: 	 888-291-0190 
Email: 	 powerline@dominionenergy.com 

Hathaway to Rocky Mount 230 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project

Infrastructure 
upgrades

Work  
in your area

Temporary traffic 
impacts
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